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David Barthelmy

From: John Betts [jhbnyc@attglobal.net]
Sent: Tuesday, September 20, 2011 6:47 AM
Subject: Topaz from Kleine Spitzkoppe, Namibia

Many great specimens have just been added to my mineral site. Per your request, this is your 
special email notice of new minerals added to my web site. 

 
Two pages of new listing were posted at: 

http://www.johnbetts-fineminerals.com/jhbnyc/newlist.htm 
http://www.johnbetts-fineminerals.com/jhbnyc/newlist1.htm 

 
OR 

 
<A HREF=" http://www.johnbetts-fineminerals.com/jhbnyc/newlist.htm">New 
Listings Page 1A</A> 

 
<A HREF=" http://www.johnbetts-fineminerals.com/jhbnyc/newlist1.htm">New 

Listings Page 1B</A> 
 

A FEW OF THIS WEEK'S NEW MINERAL LISTINGS: 
- Andradite var. Demantoid Garnet from Green Fire Mine, New Idria District, California 

- Large orpiment from Getchell Mine, Nevada 
- Quartz-Hematite pseudomorph after Epidote from Bessemer Claim, Washington 

- Pyrite, Albite, Quartz, Actinolite from Bulls Ferry Road condominium site, New Jersey 
- Paravauxite from Llallagua, Bolivia 
- Hematite from Itabira District, Brazil 

- Descloizite from Berg Aukas Mine, Namibia 
- Hematite pseudomorphs after Magnetite (Martite) from Twin Peaks, Utah 

- Quartz pseudomorphs after Anhydrite from Montclair, New Jersey 
- Topaz from Kleine Spitzkoppe, Namibia 

- Nepheline with Schorlomite from Tamazeght, Morocco 
- Enstatite in Almandine Garnet from Barton Garnet Mine, Gore Mountain, New York 

- Quartz var. Amethyst on Smoky Quartz from Little Gem Mine, Montana 
 

Plus many, many more... 
 
John Betts 

215 West 98 Street, No 2F 
NY, NY 10025 

www.johnbetts-fineminerals.com 
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